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Dear Parent

Teacher Led Clubs

There are no teacher led clubs this week (owing to the P6 residential) but Burns Skills school and GNC will be on
as normal. There will be teacher led clubs the week commencing Monday 14 October and none again the week
commencing 21 (owing to parental Interviews).

Harvest Service P1-3
You are warmly invited to attend our Annual Harvest Service on Tuesday 15 October at 0915.

P6 Residential
I will be away most of this week with P6. Any urgent queries should be addressed to Mr Fegan,

Autumn Parental Interviews / Parking

N, P1-6 Interviews will take place on Monday 21 October 2019. Only P7 children will be in school this day. I
would ask that parents park in one of these three designated areas: Chapel Car Park, school turning circle or in the
staff car park at the side of the school which will be available on this day. Please avoid abandoning cars on yellow
lines or inconveniencing local residents by thoughtless parking.

School Nurse
Flu vaccinations will take place on Friday 18" and Tuesday 22" October 2019 in the school hall as previously
notified. - :

Charity / Non Uniform
On Friday 25 October 2019 we will be supporting Parkinson’s UK NI. Suggested donations of £1.50 per child
should be brought to your class teacher the week beginning 21 October 2019.

Parking Questionnaires
Many thanks for the completed questionnaires. I will write out with some brief observations next week.

Entrance by Parents to the main school 0850-0900

Just a reminder that from Monday 7 October I would ask that all P1-2 children and parents line up at the small
gate outside Mrs Logan’s room which will be opened at 0850. Access into school will be at Mrs Campbell or Mrs
Logan/s doors. All P5 children should also proceed in this direction as normal. All children in P3,4,6 and 7 should
continue to enter into school at the front door and in the vast majority of cases on the vast majority of days these
children should really be able to go into their classrooms unaccompanied.

School Fund

Many thanks for the donations already forwarded, in many instances more than the requested amount. Late
donations always welcome.

Yours sincerely

g.n.r‘,mV



